	Dear Heidi,

Reflection.  Every year about this time we all spend time reflecting back on the year that has just passed us, and what a year we are all leaving behind.  

The “Space Odyssey” is still many years out, if ever, the flying cars wound up being a gyroscope-based “scooter” (who’s going to spend three grand on one of those?), and this generations definition of what terror is, was radically redefined by the utterly unthinkable.

At the Westminster branch of the house of Garrett, things were a little less eventful.  I personally have been spending a great deal of my spare time working around the house, upgrading this and that (if anyone needs to know where all the Home Depot’s in Denver are – I know them). 

Some of you may recall the big project was to construct an entertainment center to fill the bay window in the townhouse.  After several months of work and a few “whoopsies” here and there it turned out beautifully.  To complete the project a la-z-boy loveseat and couch were purchased and darn-it if the couch didn’t have that massage/vibration/heater built into it.

Joel and I hosted a “Grilled Pizza Party” in the late part of the summer to showcase my project and Joel’s new natural-gas grill.  For those of you who made it, we all know what a chef Joel is and how scrumptious those pizzas are on the grill.  If the inquiries for the method and recipes after the party were any indication, everyone went home full, happy and maybe a little confused that pizza’s can be grilled like a hamburger.  Look for a similar event to take place sometime this year.

Joel and Christine continue to date with no real permanent plans for the future.  Joel continues to work at Sun Microsystems and referee basketball games, while I remain at what is now the Denver Newspaper Agency (DNA).  The DNA is a joint operation of the Denver Post and the Rocky Mountain News.  The transition is VERY bumpy.  It’s frustrating to be a part of it because of the politics, the lack of communication and the non-existence of any budget to do things appropriately.  I’m decided this is a good place for me to reside until the economy/job market picks up and then I’ll wander out into the job market once again. 

I would like to reiterate myself from last year that your friendship and support in my life is the greatest gift anyone could receive, and it does not go unnoticed.  I love to hear from each and every one of you – and even more so spending time together.  I do consider your friendship to me the most valuable gift anyone can offer.  

I wish you a very prosperous and enjoyable 2002 and a restful and enjoyable rest of the 2001holiday season.  If you are in the neighborhood, please feel free to look me up, and I look forward to spending time with you in the coming year!

Sincerely,

Brian Garrett

10111 C Grove Loop, Westminster, CO 80031

(303) 635-2725 hm, (303) 564-5328 cel
	


